
 

 

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF DELAVAN-DARIEN  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

JUNE 13, 2018 – 3:00 P.M. & 

JUNE 14, 2018 – 4:00 P.M. 
   

 

 

Members of the School District of Delavan-Darien Board of 

Education have been invited to attend an administrative team 

meeting on June 13, 2018 and a social gathering for Dr. Crist’s 

retirement on June 14, 2018 at the School Administration Center.  

 

Notice is hereby given that a majority of the Board of Education 

may be present at the above scheduled meeting and social 

gathering.  No board business will be conducted. 

 

 

 

 

 


